
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Police Department Name]  

[Police Department Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Police Chief's Name/Neighborhood Liaison Officer's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to request your 

assistance in establishing a Neighborhood Watch program in [Your 

Neighborhood/Community Name] due to a recent increase in concerns 

regarding safety and security in our area.  

Our residents are eager to come together to foster a safer environment 

through community engagement and collaboration with law enforcement. We 

believe a Neighborhood Watch program would provide our community with 

valuable resources and support in monitoring and reporting suspicious 

activities.  

I would appreciate your guidance on the steps necessary to initiate this 

program, including potential training sessions for residents and 

information on best practices.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your 

support in enhancing the safety of our neighborhood.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Position, if applicable]  

[Community Association Name, if applicable] 


